
 

ST. JOSEPH 
CHURCH 

SUMMER MASS SCHEDULE 
Saturday: 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday: 10:00 a.m. 
                  

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday: 8:00 
a.m. in the chapel 

 

Holy Day Mass: 8:00 a.m. and 6:30 p.m. in 
the main church 

 

PASTOR 

Rev. Msgr. Raymond B. Bastia 
 

IN RESIDENCE 

Rev. Edward A. Sousa, Jr. 
Rev. Roman Manchester 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION DIRECTOR 

Virginia DiMasi (401-258-4558) 
 

PASTORAL MINISTER 

Sr. Mary Ellen Maytum, R.S.M 
 

ORGANIST 

Donald Dame 
 

CANTOR 

Katie J. Kleyla 
 

PARISH SECRETARY 

Laurie Ricciardi 

SACRAMENTS 
Baptism: The fourth Sunday of each month.  
Registered parishioners should contact the parish 
office in advance of the birth of their child to  
prepare for baptism. 
 
Marriage: Couples must meet with a priest 12 
months in advance of their wedding date. 
 
Communion to the Homebound and  
Anointing of the Sick: Please notify the  
parish office. 
 
Holy Orders: If you would like to serve God by 
preaching the Word of God, by celebrating the  
Sacraments, and by serving those in need, you may 
have a vocation to the priesthood.  Please speak to a 
priest today or contact the Office of Vocations at 
401-831-8011. 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAINT JOSEPH CHURCH 
June 18, 2017 

Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 
“Praise the Lord, Jerusalem” Psalm 147 

 Celebrating 166 years of living faith since the foundation of our parish in 1851. 

2017 Catholic Charity Appeal 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE GRACES 
OF CORPUS  CHRISTI 

Jesus makes Himself truly present in the  
Eucharistic Mystery, which is renewed on every 
altar.  His is a dynamic presence that takes hold 
of us to make us His, to liken us to Him.  He at-
tracts us with the force of His love, bringing us 
out of ourselves to be united with Him, making 
us one with Him. 
The Real Presence of Christ makes each one of us 
His “house” and all together we form His Church, 
the spiritual building of which Saint Peter speaks.  
“Come to him, to that living stone, rejected by 
men but in God’s sight chosen and precious,” the 
apostle writes, “and like living stones be your-
selves built into a spiritual house, to be a holy 
priesthood, to offer spiritual sacrifices acceptable 
to God through Jesus Christ.” (1 Peter 2:4-5) 

The love of Christ is the love that never ends, the 
spiritual energy that unites all who share in the 
same sacrifice and are nourished by one Bread, 
broken for the world’s salvation. …  Thus, every 
time you approach the altar for the Eucharistic 
Celebration, may your soul be open to 
“forgiveness and fraternal reconciliation, ready to 
accept the apologies of those who have injured 
you and ready, in turn, to forgive others.”  …  
Indeed, every Eucharistic Celebration already 
anticipates Christ’s triumph over sin and over the 
world and in the mystery shows the radiance of 
the Church, “the spotless spouse of the spotless 
Lamb.  It is she whom Christ loved and for whom 
he delivered himself up that he might sanctify 
her.” 

May the Spirit of the Risen Lord, who is the Spirit 
of Pentecost, open you to His horizons of hope 
and nourish within you a missionary impetus to 
the vast horizons of the new evangelization. 

Pope Benedict XVI 
 
 
 

The Appeal is coming to a close.  
Please help us to reach our goal of  

  $75,000.00 

To date we have raised  
    $64,326.00 

We are almost there! 
 

╬ ANNOUNCED MASSES ƫ 
 
Saturday, June 17  
5:00 p.m.    Month’s Mind, Constancia Pina, requested, family 
 
Sunday, June 18     The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ                 
10:00 a.m.   Birthday Remembrance, Ed and Ann Vandermillen,  
                requested, family                     
 
Monday, June 19                     St. Romuald, abbot                    
8:00 a.m.    Intentions for the Parishioners of St. Joseph Church 
Tuesday, June 20   
8:00 a.m.     Available  
Thursday, June 22             
8:00 a.m.      Available  
Friday,  June 23 
8:00 am.       For the Father’s Day Remembrance donors 
  
Saturday, June 24 
5:00 p.m.     Memorial, Constancia Pina and Oliveiro Pina, requested, 
         family 
Sunday,  June 25   Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
10:00 a.m. Intentions for the St. Joseph Legacy and Permanent  
  Endowment donors 

Last-minute gifts can be made by credit 
card through the Diocese’s secure  

website at:  
www.providencediocese.org.   

 
Thank you and God Bless 

 



 

   SACRIFICIAL GIVING 
                           June 11, 2017 

            

                             ςπρφ               ςπρχ 

    %ÎÖÅÌÏÐÅÓȡ   ΑςȟφρψȢυπ ΑςȟρυςȢππ 
   %ÌÅÃÔÒÏÎÉÃ 'ÉÖÉÎÇ Α   χωρȢππ Α    ψτψȢππ 
   ,ÏÏÓÅ                    Α   σπχȢππ     Α    ρςπȢππ 
    #ÈÉÌÄÒÅÎ        Α        ρȢππ  Α        ρȢππ 
    4/4!,3ȡ   ΑσȟχρχȢυπ Α 3,121.00               
 
              Catholic Communications:          $ 312.00 
  

  ALTAR SERVERS 

Saturday,  June 24 
5:00 p.m.   Ben (MC), Kirsten, Will, Lily  

Sunday June  25 
10:00 a.m.  Sam (MC), Abby, Abigail, Michael 

LECTORS 
Saturday,  June 24  
5:00 p.m.  Jim Vandermillen 

 Sunday,  June 25 

10:00 a.m.  Helen Valcourt 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS 

Saturday,  June 24  
5:00 p.m  Brian Medeiros, Pat  O’Hara, Jan Carrara 

Sunday,  June 25 

10:00 a.m. Bob Anthony, Shirley Sears, Florence Gracie 

St. Joseph Church is looking for a 
Part Time Maintenance worker. 

Monday –Friday  
9:00a.m. –12:00 p.m. 

If you are interested or know of  
anyone who would be interested,     

please call the Rectory  at 401-421-9137 and     
 speak with Msgr. Bastia  

We ask that everyone please remember the 
Food Baskets at the entrance of the Church.  

The need for nonperishable food items  
increases in the summer because the  

children who normally get a meal at school 
are now on summer break and will often 

have to go without . Please make an effort to 
increase your giving during the summer months. 

Thank you! 

St. Joseph Church Endowment Appeal 
The 2017 Endowment Appeal  will  

continue for the next several weeks.    
 Each of us is given the opportunity to help build 
up our parish’s Permanent Endowment Fund for 
the preservation and care of our historic St.  
Joseph Church.  Established in 2000, “The St.  

Joseph Church Permanent  
Endowment Fund” is 
 administered by the Catholic 
Foundation of RI.  It receives 
gifts, memorial bequests, 
planned gifts, and other  
estate gifts.  This Appeal will 
offer us an opportunity to 
build this lasting legacy for 
the future.  Please also  
consider remembering us in 
your will as a  

permanent way to enable those who follow us to 
enjoy this treasure and home of faith.   
Masses will be offered on six major holy days each 

year for living and deceased members of our St. 
Joseph Church Legacy Society.  

Sr. Mary Ellen has completed her rehabilitation 
and is at home recuperating after her hip surgery.   
For anyone who would like to send well wishes: 

 
Sr. Mary Ellen Maytum 

 10 Franklin St.  
   Apt  #61 

  Lincoln, RI  02865 

FATHER’S DAY PRAYER  
 

GOD OUR FATHER, WE GIVE YOU THANKS AND PRAISE 
FOR FATHERS YOUNG AND OLD. 

WE PRAY FOR YOUNG FATHERS, NEWLY EMBRACING 
THEIR VOCATION; MAY THEY FIND COURAGE AND PER-
SEVERANCE TO BALANCE WORK, FAMILY AND FAITH IN 

JOY AND SACRIFICE. 
WE PRAY FOR OUR OWN FATHERS AROUND THE WORLD 
WHOSE CHILDREN ARE LOST OR SUFFERING; MAY THEY 

KNOW THAT THE GOD OF COMPASSION WALKS WITH 
THEM IN THEIR SORROW. 

WE PRAY FOR MEN WHO ARE NOT FATHERS BUT STILL 
MENTOR AND GUIDE US WITH FATHERLY LOVE AND  

 ADVICE. 
WE REMEMBER FATHERS, GRANDFATHERS, AND GREAT  

GRANDFATHERS WHO ARE NO LONGER WITH US BUT 
WHO LIVE FOREVER IN OUR MEMORY AND NOURISH US 

WITH THEIR LOVE.  AMEN 
  

AROUND THE DIOCESE: 
NORTH PROVIDENCE — Fruit Hill Day Services for Elderly will 
host a large yard Sale on June 10, from 8 a.m. – 2 p.m., with a 
rain date of June 24. The sale will include ovenware; kitchen 
utensils; dishes; crock-pots; linens; pocket-books; household 
items; toys-games; knick-knacks; paintings; frames and much 
more. 
PROVIDENCE — All Catholic boys of high school age are invited to 
attend a Quo Vadis Days Camp to spend time with other young men dis-
covering their purpose in life while having fun. The camp will be held 
from July 30 – August 2 at the Seminary of Our Lady of Providence. Quo 
Vadis Days Camp is led by priests and seminarians of the Diocese of 
Providence and is supported by the Office of Vocations. The camp will 
include reflections from priests and laymen from around the diocese, 
Mass with our bishop, an outdoor challenge course and a number of oth-
er fun activities. For more information, please contact Father Christopher 
Murphy at (401) 331-1316 or email FatherCJM@gmail.com. To register 
online, please visit http://qvdays.org/register/diocese-of-providence. For 
more information, please call 401-353-5805.  

WELCOME VISITORS AND GUESTS  
If you are a visitor to Saint Joseph  Church, we 

welcome you into our parish community, if 
only for this one time. However, if you are  

interested in joining Saint Joseph  Church or 
simply want to learn more about our parish, 

feel free to call our parish office at  
(401) 421-9137 and we will happy to help you. 

Today we celebrate Corpus Christi.  On this  
special feast day  also known as the Most Holy 
Body and Blood of Christ — we recall that  

Jesus became food for us so that we might  
experience true communion with Him.  This  

Paschal Sacrifice of Christ has now been entrusted 
to us so that we might show it forth in our world. 


